
The Luther Center is getting ready for your return! 
Buses will be available to transport residents

from the hotel to the Luther Center this afternoon.

You will be notified when it is your turn to go home. 
Please be prepared.

There Will Be Staff On Hand At The Hotels and
 Luther Center To Assist You

Due to space restrictions on the bus, you will only be able to
take ONE bag with you. Please be sure to pack your most

important items, including medications, in the bag you take
with you on the bus.

All of your remaining bags will be labeled with your name and apartment
number and delivered to you after all residents have been transported.
Please discard all perishable food items before leaving the hotel.
Shelf stable items such as crackers, cookies, chips, etc. can be packed and
taken with you to Luther Center.
If you have pets with you, take them home with you on the bus. Do not leave
them in the hotel.
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Thank you for your continued patience during this difficult time.
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